
Saugeen First Nation  
Weekly Vaccine Update

VACCINATION STATISTICS AS OF MONDAY, OCT. 18TH

- 71% of the reserve’s population has received their first dose

- 66% of the reserve’s population has received their second dose
These numbers have been adjusted to account for the vaccine administration 

error that occurred within the community

Please note: the purpose of the vaccine is to decrease the chance of severe illness and 

death from occurring. Vaccinated individuals can still contract COVID-19 and spread it to 

others. Please continue to wash your hands frequently, socially distance when possible, 

and wear a mask indoors/when social distancing isn’t an option. Miigwetch.

Tuesday Oct. 19th and Thursday Oct. 21st, at the Mino Bimaadsawin

Health Centre from 11am-4pm
Please call or email Tara (COVID-19 Safety Coordinator) to make an 

appointment

Phone: 519-372-7583  Email: tara.campbell@saugeen.org

VACCINATION CLINIC’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK


